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Nebraska Public Power District

May 4, 1979

-

Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011 -

Subject: IE Bulletin No. 79-09
Failures of GE Type AK-2 Circuit Breakers
in Safety Related Systems

Dear Mr. Seyf ri t:

This letter is in response to the subject bulletin which requested a
determination as to the use, or planned use, of the subject circuit
breakers in safety-related systems at Cooper Nuclear Station.

Following a review of this subject by appropriate District personnel,
we have concluded that GE Type AK-2 circuit breakers are not in use or
planned for use at Cooper Nuclear Station.

Should you desire further discussion of this subject, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

M
Jay .. Pilant
Director of Licensing
and Quality Assurance

2230 247JDucmk

cc: Mr. John G. Davis, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, DC 20555
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